
 
U.S. ELECTION ASSISTANCE COMMISSION 
633 3rd St. NW, Suite 200 
Washington, DC 20001 

 
MEMORANDUM 

From:   Brooke Watters, Acting Testing & Certification Director 

Date:   February 24, 2025 

Subject:  Update of Certification for SLI Compliance, a Division of Gaming Laboratories 
International 

 

On September 18, 2024, SLI Compliance, a division of Gaming Laboratories International, LLC 
(SLI) completed all requirements to remain in good standing with the EAC’s Testing and 
Certification program per the “Voting System Test Laboratory Manual”. 

On February 12, 2025, the EAC issued an updated Certificate of Accreditation recognizing the 
completion of the EAC VSTL assessment ensuring that laboratory policies are in place regarding 
compliance management and issues like conflict of interest, record maintenance, and financial 
stability. 

Due to an administrative error, the SLI Certificate of Accreditation issued on February 12, 2025, 
incorrectly listed that SLI received its original accreditation on February 24, 2015. SLI 
Compliance was accredited by the EAC on February 28, 2007, under the original name SysTest 
Labs Incorporated. 

On February 24, 2025, the EAC issued an updated Certificate of Accreditation to SLI, reflecting 
the appropriate original accreditation date. The certificate update accurately reflects the original 
accreditation date February 28, 2007, ensuring continuity and compliance with the established 
guidelines. 
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